
  

  

 

  

                  

 

        8th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Parent Forum  - Wednesday 16th February at 7pm  

School Library 

 

As I have previously mentioned in correspondence, we are running a forum for parents and carers on 

various aspects of school life at 7pm on Wednesday 16th February which will be based in the Library. 

 

The evening will start with a short presentation on selected aspects that we have been working on 

recently along with our aims for the rest of the academic year.  It is then our intention to break into 

smaller groups who will work with senior staff getting feedback on a variety of areas which will include 

a selection of the following: 

 

• Communication 

• Parents’ Evenings 

• Teaching and Learning 

• Catering  

• Our co-curricular offer  

• Our curriculum and the Chew Valley Guarantee 

• PE kit 

 

The aim of the evening is to work with some parents and carers in order to gain a selection of views 

so that we can continue to plan for the future as we hopefully come out of this period of COVID. 

 

We are looking forward to working with parents and carers in this way in person.  In order to help 

us plan for the evening, if you would like to attend, please complete online Parent Forum Booking 

Form by clicking here indicating your intention to attend so that we have an estimation of numbers. 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you there. 

 

With very best wishes 

 

 

 

 

Gareth Beynon       

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/r/DAC1SwrYxX

